
You're Invited to a Neighborhood 

Thanksgiving Dinner! 

Dear Neighbors, 

We are excited to invite you to our Annual Thanksgiving Dinner on November 24th, 2023 at 

5:00 PM. 

The celebration will take place at our home: 

123 Maple Street, 

Springfield, ST 12345  

Join us for a night of delicious food, great company, and gratitude! Please bring a dish to share. 

Kindly RSVP by November 17th to let us know if you can make it. 

Looking forward to celebrating with all of you! 

Warm regards, 

The Johnson Family 


